
 

BRECKENRIDGE CITY COMMISSION 
AGENDA SUMMARY FORM 

 

 

Subject: Discussion and any necessary action approving BEDC Contract renewal 
with the Breckenridge Chamber of Commerce  

Department: Administration 

Staff Contact: Cynthia Northrop 

Title: City Manager 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
This is the annual renewal of the BEDC contract with the Breckenridge Chamber of Commerce 
to provide funding ($10,000.00) for personnel for administrative assistance and ($26,000.00) 
for personnel to manage the Convention and Visitors Bureau. The current contract ends 
September 30, 2023. The new contract period would begin October 1, 2023, and go on through 
September 30, 2024.   
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
BEDC funds this contract. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
Consider BEDC Board recommendation to approve proposed contract renewal with the 
Breckenridge Chamber of Commerce  
 
 
 


